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In contrast to the tightly staged, controlled, and one-way nature of the Chicago 2016 community meetings, No Games 
delivered open and expansive community interactions. Here are two examples. 

At a wide-ranging forum hosted by the Lake View Citizen’s Council (https://www.lakeviewcitizens.org) on July 20, 2009. 
The Chicago 2016 team was represented by Bill Scherr, director of sport and Doug Arnot, head of venue planning and 
two others. Erma Tranter, President of the Friends of the Parks (https://www.linkedin.com/in/erma-tranter-7121947) 
and I were on the anti side. Friends of the Parks was not opposed to the Games, they were asking that the Olympic 
Stadium be moved out of Washington Park. 

Mr. Arnot’s response was blunt. He said using existing parks and facilities is the only way to keep the plan on budget. 
Converting blighted areas might be an admirable idea, but costs would skyrocket. “You kind of can’t have it both ways" 
Arnot said. 

How unintentionally ironic. We didn’t want “it” EITHER way – we did NOT want the Games and we did NOT want public 
parks destroyed. 

 

Here are selected images from the presentation I gave. 

TWO EXAMPLES OF NGC PRESENTATIONS 
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The full deck is online at https://www.nogameschicago.com/2009/07/21/hot_seat. 
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To appreciate our approach, and ultimately, our effectiveness,  look at these slides in some detail. 
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We had been to the IOC's HQ a month before this and the stature of No Games Chicago, I think, had grown to the point 
where we were – for the first time – placed on a public forum with Chicago 2016 leaders. I think we blew them out of 
the water. You can watch a clip of Fox News coverage of the event at www.tinyurl.com/NGC-7-20-09-Forum(2:04).  

On September 13, 2009 I gave a presentation at KAM Isaiah Synagogue in Hyde Park (https://www.kamii.org). There 
were several other speakers there, including Alderman Toni Preckwinkle of the 4th Ward (soon I would run against her!), 
and Francis Vendervoort of the Hyde Park Historical Society and the Jackson Park Advisory Council 

, who gave a presentation titled “Washington Park – A Natural View” that highlighted the unique plant and animal life of 

the park that would be completely uprooted by the 2016 venues contemplated for the Games. 

The gist of the presentation I gave was similar to the one on July 20 but added a significant amount of content 
debunking a study released in late August by the Civic Federation reviewing the 2016 Bid (on behalf of the City Council) 
and finding it to be excellent. 

The deck may be viewed at https://www.nogameschicago.com/2009/09/14/presentation.  
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Bottom Line – No Games Chicago gave presentations based on deep research, open sources, and transparency. We were 
not paid by anyone to skew the findings and we spoke the truth as we saw it. 


